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Training provided by Pete’s Dragons                                                                                                        

The focus of our work is providing emergency food to those in need. However, the 

fallout from the pandemic plus the cost-of-living crisis have affected the mental 

wellbeing of many of the clients who turn to us for help. Some mention that they 

can’t see a way forward and are having suicidal thoughts. Not an easy conversation 

for anyone to have and one that we don’t want to shy away from – so we sought help 

from a local charity called Pete’s Dragons. Pete’s Dragons excel in providing support 

to families bereaved by suicide and also offer preventative training. 

On 26th April a team of Food Bank volunteers who work face to face with clients 

completed a three-hour suicide prevention awareness session. The training was 

tough but invaluable. We now have the tools to help those with suicidal thoughts stay 

safe and can assist individuals to access appropriate professional support. Thank you 

Pete’s Dragons - the training was inspiring! 

                                                                                                            

 

 

Last month 
 
The past few weeks have been busy with several local organisations 
hosting fundraising events and quizzes on behalf of Exmouth Food Bank. 
Thank you to all those involved.  Your publicity and support raise 
awareness of the work that we do and encourage those that need help to 
reach out to us. Demand for our services in April has remained steady and 
on average we are continuing to distribute just over 60 parcels a week. 
 
As excitement for the Coronation continues to build, we are adding a few 
extra treats to our parcels for clients to share with their families over the 
Bank Holiday weekend.  

  
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 Supporting our local community   

We are keen to support local community fridges and avoid food waste. After 

our Tuesday and Friday sessions, Littleham Community Fridge and Open Door 

regularly receive our excess stock and fresh items that are about to go out of 

date.  

In addition, we are about to pilot providing fresh fruit, vegetables and eggs to 

Brixington Community Church. Each week the Church supplies a few basic food 

items to up to thirty local families who are just above the threshold of seeking 

support from the Food Bank. Many are struggling to access affordable food due 

to lack of transport and the cost of shopping locally. 

 

A Friday delivery to Littleham 

Community Fridge  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer recruitment fair                                                                     

A volunteer recruitment fair is going to take place between 10.00 and 13.00 

on Thursday 18th May at the Ocean on Queen’s Drive, Exmouth.   

The event is being hosted by Seachange and 35 organisations will be there 

explaining the volunteering opportunities that they have available. There are 

also some free activities to enjoy - including yoga, keep fit, a wellbeing walk 

and singing. So do go along and take a look. 

Although we are not currently seeking any more volunteers, we will be there 

offering our support and answering any questions about Exmouth Food Bank. 

 


